
 

 

GCSE Drama Trip – Blood Brothers 

12th September 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Further to my previous letter, I am writing to inform you of the final arrangements for the GCSE 

Drama trip to see Blood Brothers at the Wyvern Theatre, Swindon on the evening of Tuesday 

21st October.  

 

You may remember that to keep transport costs down, we asked if you would be prepared to make 

your own transport arrangements to meet at the theatre and pick up after the performance.  

 

We will meet in front of the Wyvern theatre at 7.00pm. Pick up time will be 10.15pm. 

 

If it is not possible for you to make your own transport arrangements or car-share, a minibus will 

available to pick-up and drop-off students at school. There will be an additional cost for this. You 

will be able to book a place on the minibus once final numbers are confirmed. 

 

Students travelling by minibus should meet outside Student Services at 6.00pm. Pick up time from 

Farmor’s School will be 11.00pm. Students do not need to wear school uniform. They may bring 

money for a programme or refreshments if they would like, but it is not necessary. 

 

This trip is necessary for a key assessment on the GCSE Drama course. We are requesting a 

voluntary contribution of £37.50 per person to cover the cost of the ticket. Should insufficient 

contributions be made then the visit will not be able to proceed.  

 

Farmor’s School believes that all students should have equal opportunity to benefit from school activities 

independent of their parents’ financial means. If you are unable to make the financial contribution for this 

trip, please see the school website for information about how to apply for help with the costs, or contact the 

finance team: finance@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk  

 

To confirm your child’s place to go on the trip, please sign up on ParentPay. The cut-off date for responses 

is Thursday 18th September. All payments are non-refundable once your child has been allocated a 

place.  If the trip is cancelled due to insufficient contributions, or other reasons, then your payment will be 

returned, less the transactional charges associated with the processing of payment.  

  

We reserve the right to withdraw your child from this trip for poor behaviour in school that may present as a 

risk for those on the trip. Any student who is poorly behaved on the trip risks being banned from future 

trips.   

 

Many thanks and kind regards, 

 

Mr Newman 

Head of Drama & Theatre 
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